
TO SERVE YOU IN MINISTRY 
cvsda@sbcglobal.net            Fax 619 422-7593             www.chculavistasda.org 
Drusilla Gaines, Secretary        Mon-Thurs 9 AM-12 Noon                        619 422-0405 
Bradley Williams, Pastor                 roybrad2@juno.com                         619-216-4812 
                    cell          619-616-0657 
Will Penick, Young Adult Min. Asst.   will.penick@gmail.com     cell          619-395-5469 
Don Them, Head Elder                 dthem@sbcglobal.net                619 470-3264 
Bobbi Them, Head Deaconess bobbithem@gmail.com                 619 470-3264 
Michael Bolden, Head Deacon ministries.road@att.net  209-430-7050 

 
ANNOUNCEMENTS  

 
THE FLORAL ARRANGEMENT   in the Sanctuary today is a love offering to 
God from Christina Batiz on the one year anniversary of her baptism and her 
daughter, Mia’s first birthday. 
 
THE FLORAL ARRANGEMENT   in the foyer is a gift to God in loving 
memory of Carolyn Michel from her family. 
 
NEW OFFICERS   Second  Reading 
Co-Leaders Social Committee: Don Them & Oliver Oania 
Social Committee Member: Tito Domantay 
 
PRAYER MEETING   is continuing Wed. night at 7:00 p.m.  Read chapter 40 
of The Great Controversy for June 15.  The discussion will be led by Eugene 
Bartlett. 
 
CONDOLENCES   We extend our heartfelt sympathy to Heather Lund, her 
mother Kathy, brother Erik and daughters Sarah & Deanna as they mourn the 
loss of their father, husband and grandfather.  We look forward to the day 
when there will be no more parting. 
 

Church Budget June, 2011 
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  CHURCH BUDGET REPORT 2010 
Weekly Budget           $  1,978  Received last week         $  1,768 
Year to date Budget      45,494  Received year to date              42,719 

 

 

 
Seventh-day Adventist Church 

 

 
 

 
Welcomes You! 

 
“This is the day which the Lord has made: 

we will rejoice and be glad in it.  Psalm 118:24 
 
 

102 Fourth Avenue, Chula Vista, CA 
91910 

619-422-0405 
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THE CHURCH AT WORSHIP 
June 11, 2011, 10:50 a.m. 

 
“Oh come, let us worship and bow down; 

let us kneel before the Lord our Maker.” Psalm 95:6 
 
Praising God Together                Song Leaders 
 
Introit       “Tread Softly”              Organ 
Invocation & Welcome          Mark Allen 
 
Scripture Reading  Matthew 14:14-16          Simeon Spruell 
 
Hymn of Praise  “I Love Thee”    #236 
 
Hymn of Preparation   “As We Come to You in Prayer”           Aranza Valdez 
 
Morning Prayer                 Albert Francis 
Organ Response 
      
Lamb’s Offering/Children’s Story            Michael Bolden 
Worship in Giving (Chaplaincy/Multilingual)              Albert Francis 
Offertory                   Organ 
 
Worship in Music        Domingo Galliguez 
 
  
Message    “The Heart of Prayer”  
                Elder Bradley Williams 
       
 
Hymn of Appeal      
 
 
Benediction                Elder Williams 
Benediction Response        “Now Walk With God” 
   (Congregation please be seated) 

 
 
 
Organ Postlude           Cindy Montalban 
 

To serve you this morning: 
Greeters:        Dixie Allen – Vern Hulbert 
Lead Deacon:                David Lucero 

WELCOME TO OUR GUESTS 
Jesus said, “Come unto me all who labor and are heavy laden and I will 
give you rest.”  The Lord welcomes us to His holy presence.  May you 
hear him speaking to your heart and experience rest as you worship with 
us. .  Please let us know how we can pray for you by filling out a card from 

the pew rack. 

 
THE CHURCH AT STUDY 

Song Service         Stephanie Mayang/Rachel Hill 
Welcome          Simeon Spruell 
Scripture & Prayer          Jackie Devera 
Mission Emphasis               Will Penick 
Special Music              James Allen 
 
Bible Study  “The Wedding Garment” 
 

Pastor’s Class in the Sanctuary - Revelation 
Fellowship Hall Classes: 

Junior & Spanish I – Enter South Stairway 
Adult Lesson Classes & Spanish II – Gym  

Youth/Earliteen, Children’s Sabbath Schools – Enter North Stairway 
Guests: you are urged to join the Pastor’s class, but welcome to attend the class 

of your choice. 
 

OUR WEEKLY CALENDAR 
Today:  The Choir Meets Immediately Following Worship  
  3:00 p.m. – Singing Band @ Kearney Mesa Convalescent 
  5:00 p.m. – Vespers  
  7:56 p.m. – Sunset 
Tuesday:  7:00 p.m. – Pastor’s Bible Study-The Silencing of Satan 

Wednesday: 7:00 p.m. – Prayer Meeting 
Thursday:  7:00 p.m. – United Prayer-All Welcome 
Friday:  6:30 p.m. – Youth Vespers 
  7:00 p.m. – Young Adult Bible Study 
  7:59 p.m. – Sunset 
Next Sabbath: 10:50 a.m. – Sermon – Michael Tuazon 
         Offering: Local Church Budget 
Father’s Day Breakfast: Mark your calendars for June 19, 2011, 9 am in the 

Fellowship Hall.  Father’s you are important & we want to celebrate you.  We have 
a special breakfast prepared just for you.  Come and let us treat you.  We’ve even 
left the rest of the day open for you. 

FUTURE EVENTS 
June 20  Church Board Meeting 
June 25  Communion 
June 2-July 2 Vacation Bible School 



 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
June114, 2011 

 

 
CHOIR   Would you like to sing God’s praises along with others?  You may 
meet with the choir in the front of the Sanctuary immediately following the 
worship service today.  For more information contact Rodica Hillis. 
 
DIRECTORY UPDATE   Please give us your current information for the 
directory.  There are more information blanks on the table in the foyer.  For 
more than one member of a family, with different information, please fill out 
separate blanks . Place in the basket in the foyer.  Thank you. 
 
A SPANISH PRAYER SESSION   is being held in the Spanish I (south) 
classroom each Sabbath morning at 9:15 a.m.   

 
INDIA MISSION TRIP  

 
DONATE-A-DOZEN   “I’m a Member of God’s team” wristbands for the India 
Children’s Program.  $7/dozen.  Please indicate “India Wristbands” on the 
tithe envelope.  Last day to donate is June 18 (refer to picture of wristbands 
in the foyer). 
 
WORKBEES   for India Mission trip will be held on Sundays, June 12, 19, 26 
and July 3 in the fellowship hall from 11:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m.  Everyone is 
welcome to help cut crafts for the children’s program.  Please bring your own 
scissors! 
 
Thank you for all your donations!  We still need the following: 

- 492 Handkerchiefs 

- 473 Toothbrushes 

- 545 Toothpaste 

- 566 Floss 

- 509 Wash cloths 

- 104 Soap 

- 503 Boxes of crayons 

Other craft supplies needed for 600 kids: balls of yarn (any color), 

cotton balls (3,600), paper plates (standard), zip lock bags (medium), 

glue sticks, scotch tape, green tissue paper (18,000 x 1” squares). 

 

If you have questions about donations or India children’s program, 

please contact Jackie @ jacquelinedevera@gmail.com.   

mailto:jacquelinedevera@gmail.com

